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hmm! back to the drawing board 

A Message from [Lehigh University] President Simon: 

Dear Members of the Campus Community and Lehigh Families, 

As of Monday, March 16, classes will be taught remotely and 
students are expected to return home or remain home to 
continue their coursework for the next two weeks. We will 
continue to assess developments during this time and provide further 
guidance. We are taking this extraordinary step in an effort to protect the 
health and safety of our community and to mitigate the spread of 
COVID-19. To be clear, the university will remain open, and we are 
confident in our ability to continue to deliver on our educational and 
research mission during this time. 
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While there are currently no suspected or confirmed cases on campus, 
given the uncertainties about the spread of the virus, medical 
professionals have advised us that it is prudent to take precautions and 
act on the assumption that the virus will reach our campus. The 
Governor of Pennsylvania signed an emergency disaster declaration late 
last week. Our decision is consistent with the “social distancing” 
recommendations from health experts, and we continue to follow 
guidance from the Pennsylvania Department of Health (PA DOH), the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the City of 
Bethlehem Health Bureau. 

We understand this decision presents challenges, and we are confident 
our community will call on their collective resourcefulness, flexibility and 
creativity to adjust. In-person discussion and personal relationships are 
an important component of our rigorous academic environment. We 
thank our students, faculty, teaching fellows, teaching assistants, 
graduate assistants, instructors, and staff for their adaptability during 
this time. 

 


